NRC INFORMATION NOTICE 2005-15: THREE-UNIT TRIP AND LOSS OF OFFSITE
POWER AT PALO VERDE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION

The Attachment for this information notice is exempt from public disclosure in accordance with
10 CFR 2.390.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has issued Information Notice 2005-15 to all
holders of operating licenses for nuclear power reactors, decommissioning nuclear power
reactor sites storing spent fuel in a pool, and wet spent fuel storage sites. Note that the
attachment to this information notice addresses certain grid reliability issues being provided to
only those needing to interact with transmission systems and they are requested to treat the
information accordingly (i.e., similar to trade secrets and commercial or financial information).

Technical Contacts: Amar N. Pal, NRR Thomas Koshy, NRR
301-415-2760 301-415-1176

E-mail: anp@nrc.gov E-mail: txk@nrc.gov
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